
From: Diaz-Sanabria, Yoira  
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2018 2:38 PM 
To: 'donnagilmore@gmail.com' <donnagilmore@gmail.com> 
Subject: FW: ACTION DUE 12/5 Re: Response to Question Holtec UMAX San Onofre dry storage system 
 
Donna, 
 
I am the supervisor in charge of the thermal reviews for the Division of Spent Fuel Management 
(DSFM) in the Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards at the Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission.  My understanding is that you had email exchanges with DSFM Director, Michael 
Layton, regarding the UMAX storage system.  In one of the emails you had several questions 
specifically about the thermal analyses.  Please see attached the responses to your questions. 

Feel free to contact us if you need any additional information.  

Yoira Diaz Sanabria 

 


